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From the Classes 

In Year 5, we have been learning about 

the Stations of the Cross and we have 

taken it in turns to role play each station.  

 

In EYFS, they have learnt what it means 

when we say sorry if we hurt or upset 

someone. “It means that we will not do it 

again.”  

 

In Year 2, they have been learning about 

the Consecration and the New Covenant. 

They made promises to Jesus, just like 

He made a promise to us. 2 Cedar also 

attended Mass today for the feast of St 

Patrick.   

Prayer of the Week 

Dear God,  

Help us to be thankful 

for all the gifts that 

you give us. Help us 

to see the light and 

love in you and to 

remember that we 

have the Holy Spirit 

within us.  

Amen  
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Sunday’s Gospel 

Reflection 

Learning and growing together through prayer, belief and love. 

Sunday’s Gospel Reflection 

John 9:1-41  

This Gospel is all about a man who is blind and can’t see. Jesus helped 

him. He put some clay on this eyes and then told him to go and wash in 

the Pool of Siloam. The blind man did what Jesus told him and he came 

back being able to see!  

 


